
NEWS DIGEST OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS 

IN THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION 

APRIL 19, 2022 

Volunteers of “Youth Aid” who have been 

providing assistance to people in the Belgorod 

region for more than 10 years, on April 19, 2022, 

visited the House of Human Rights. Currently on the 

basis of the organization there is a campaign to help 

people who arrived from the DNR, LNR and 

Ukraine. 

Volunteers have been helping people with 

accommodation in temporary accommodation 

centers, providing moral support, raising food, 

clothing and basic necessities for those in need, and organizing cultural events. 

During the meeting, the volunteers 

reported on a problem where one center 

has an overabundance of certain goods 

and at the same time another has a 

shortage of them. 

Representatives of “Youth Aid” 

suggested creating a platform where 

volunteers working in the temporary 

accommodation centers in different 

regions could share their gained 

experience.  
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